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Dated: 75/, / 269
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~Sh

Shri. Umeshchandra Chandu Barkur,
A-15, Neeta Apartments,

Chaphekar Bandhu Marg,
Mulund East, Mumbai 400 081.

/

Sub: Informaticn under Right to Information Act, 2005.
SIT. '

This has reference to your appiication no. Nil dated 05/01/2018, received by
- Directorate on 08/01/2018 on the above subject. In this

this

regard; the information sought by you
1S as under:-

4. a) No. We have not received any report of serious adverse drug reactions of [V Rokios

from Cipla Ltd.

b) In view of reply at point nio. 4 a) above; does not arise.

c) As per the records available at Cipla Goa no any drugs recalled is conducted.

e W .
. .

¢) Handling of product complaint and complaint related to ADR are investigated by

Drug Safety Department, Cipla, Mumbai and not at Cipla Goa location. Hence
iInformation cannot be provided.

f) On 19/01/2011.

The information provided to you1s as per the records available in the Department

If you need any clarification in the matler, then, you may call on the undersi gned for

the same.

(Ratnakumar Y. Arlekar)
Public Information Officer/ADC




